
U.S.-China Symposium on Postal Reform, Regulation and Express Delivery 
Services, Beijing, September 17-18, 2007 

 
The U.S. Department of Commerce and the State Postal Bureau of the People’s Republic 
of China will co-host the U.S.-China Symposium on Postal Reform, Regulation and 
Express Delivery Services in Beijing, September 17-18, 2007.  The symposium will bring 
together government and industry experts to exchange knowledge and information on key 
issues in postal reform and regulation pertaining to the express delivery services sector.    
The symposium will serve to provide both the Unites States and China with a greater 
understanding of each other’s experience and perspectives on postal reform and 
regulation of the express delivery services market. 
 
Those interested in attending the symposium should contact Tom Dycus at 
thomas_dycus@ita.doc.gov or 202-482-2295.  Please note space is limited.  Your 
attendance is not official until you receive a confirmation email.  Confirmation emails 
will be sent by Tuesday, August 21.  If you have any questions, please contact Tom 
Dycus. 
 
When you email your interest in attending, please indicate the following: 

1. Name 
2. Title 
3. Organization 
4. Email 
5. Phone 

 


